From: Inayathusein Shahina [mailto:_

Sent: 19 July 2017 15:08

To: Fowler, David; Planning

Cc: Mcllroy Francis

Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/3343/P

Dear David,
Camden (Buck Street) Market 192-200 Camden High Street London NW1 8QP
Thank you for your email of 28th June 2017.

We have concerns about the potential relationship between this continued market and the
construction of the new Camden Town Station entrance. As you are aware we have been working
up proposals for the latter scheme over the past couple of years and are due to seek power via a
Transport and Works Act Order in Autumn 2018. In accordance with London Plan policy we would
ask that you impose a condition on the permission for the market, assuming you are minded to
approve the extension of the temporary period requiring the submission and approval in
consultation with TfL of a delivery and servicing plan. We would suggest this plan covers the
position whereby access for vehicles to/from the market via Buck Street would be restricted during
the station works and instead the routes via Camden High Street and Kentish Town Road would
be used and the position without the station works when all accesses can be used.

If you would like to discuss further please contact the CTSCU Consents Manager Laura Stritch on
LauraStritch@tfl.gov.uk or the Project Manager James Dempsey on
james.dempsey@tube.tfl.gov.uk.

Kind regards

Shahina Inayathusein
Information Manager
Infrastructure Protection

London Underground
locationenquiries@tube.tfl.gov.uk



NOTE NEW NUMBER 020 3054 1365
Auto: 81365
Find out more about Infrastructure Protection - hitps://youtu.be/O0hGoJMTBOEg

----- Original Message---—-

From: Fowler, Davic

Sent: 28 June 2017 11:12
To: Location Enquiries
Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/3343/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2017/3343/P
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